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GEN-I lowering electricity and gas prices 
 
 
With winter fast approaching and as part of its commitment to its customers, GEN-I has 

announced a reduction in its electricity and gas prices. The changes to the regular price lists, 

which come into force on 1 December, will lead to a reduction in gas prices for households and 

small businesses and in electricity prices for small businesses. Electricity prices for households 

will remain regulated by the government until the end of February.  

 

Ljubljana, 19 November 2024 – Despite uncertainties on wholesale markets, GEN-I, with the 

support of its excellent international trading infrastructure, is reducing electricity and gas prices 

for its customers in the upcoming winter period. Gas prices for households and small businesses 

will fall by 15% from the beginning of December, while small businesses will see an 11% fall in 

the amount they pay for electricity, averaged across the tariffs. 

 

The change to the regular price lists will take effect on 1 December, as detailed below. 

 

Households 

Regular price list from 

1 December 

Regular price per kWh 

(excl. VAT) 

Regular price per kWh 

(incl. VAT) 

Gas EUR 0.04960 EUR 0.06051 

 

 

Small businesses 

Regular price list from 

1 December 

Regular price per kWh 

(excl. VAT) 

Regular price per kWh 

(incl. VAT) 

Gas EUR 0.05050 EUR 0.06161 

Electricity (peak tariff, PT) EUR 0.13990 EUR 0.17068 

Electricity (off-peak tariff, OT) EUR 0.11690 EUR 0.14262 

Electricity (single tariff, ST) EUR 0.12990 EUR 0.15848 

 

The regular price lists are published on the gen-i.si website.  

 
 

Consumer care is one of the GEN-I Group’s key guiding principles in the electricity supply 

segment, ably supported by active energy procurement management within an extensive 

international trading system.  The Group are also developing products and services for efficient 

energy use that reduce customers’ dependence on market energy prices and, at the same time, 

encourage customers and partners to continue their sustainable development and green 

transition efforts. 
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At the end of October, GEN-I and its subsidiary GEN-I Sonce unveiled the Smart Self-Supply 

package, which offers households the highest possible level of energy independence. If they opt 

for the construction of a solar power plant with energy storage system, their monthly electricity 

bill can fall by as much as 60%. GEN-I received hundreds of enquiries regarding the package in 

the first three weeks, which shows the high level of interest among energy consumers.   

 

Self-supply communities have come increasingly to the fore recently. These connect producers of 

electricity from renewable sources with their users. The communities provide their members, 

who can include household and business consumers, with stable, long-term savings in electricity 

costs, greater independence from price fluctuations on energy markets and reductions in their 

carbon footprint. These communities can be established for existing solar power plants or 

following the construction of new plants. 
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